
ROSSENDALE BOROUGH COUNCIL  

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 2021-22 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit 
(England) Regulations 2015: 

1. The audit of the Rossendale Borough Council for the year ending 31st March 
2022 has been concluded. 

 
2. The Statement of Accounts 2021-22 and auditors’ reports are available for 

inspection on application to the Director of Resources;  
 

The Business Centre 
Futures Park 
Bacup 
OL13 0BB  
 
between 9am and 4pm (Monday to Friday). 

 
They can also be viewed on the Council’s website at: 
https://www.rossendale.gov.uk/budgets-finance/annual-
accounts 

 
3. The Statement of Accounts and auditors’ reports are open to the inspection of 

any local government elector for the area, who may make a copy of them or of 
an extract from them, per Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 
2014. 

 
 

Chris Warren 
Director of Resources (Section 151 Officer) 


